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Smith, Ralph N - DNR

From: Dave Larsen <dlarsen@reiengineering.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2018 10:01 AM
To: Smith, Ralph N - DNR
Cc: Saari, Christopher A - DNR
Subject: Four Corners Final Well Abandonment Form
Attachments: MW1R abandonment form.pdf

Ralph, attached is the final well abandonment form for Four Corners.  REI abandoned all wells with the exception of 
MW1R on February 1, 2018.  MW1R was not accessible on that date and was finally abandoned on 7-18-18.  REI also 
abandoned the 3 vapor points in the basement of the building.  This should address the remaining actions required and 
the site should be eligible for final closure approval.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
David N. Larsen P.G 
Senior Hydrogeologist / Professional Geologist 
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